Notes of meeting 23" May 2025.

Tracy Clark General Manager Sandy Bay

Emmett Larner Chair of RA SBPRA
Linda Shillabeer Vice Chair

Tracey Wakeling Secretary

ANPR:

Forms will be provided for residents to complete, this willinclude your name, address, number plate, and up to
3 number plates for friends/family. Tracy Clark the General Manager will be providing the forms over the next
week or so. PLEASE DO NOT GO TO THE OFFICE TO COLLECT, they will be delivered to your home.

Pool:

There will be fobs provided to all residents to enable them to access the pool area. The point of access will be
close to the Plant Room. This fob can also be used at the ANP barriers coming onto site if your number plate
cannot be read (this may be due to a dirty car, or personalised letters on your number plate)

PLEASE DO NOT GO TO THE OFFICE AS THEY ARE NOT READY FOR COLLECTION YET.

Please remember that alcohol is NOT allowed in the pool area, there is signage, but it seems not all of us are
taking note.

Kitchen Hours:

The hours for the kitchen in the bar are changing slightly. As of June 2nd the new hours will be:
Monday to Saturday, 9amto 11.am 12.00 noonto 3.pm 5pm to 8pm.

Sundays as above but Sunday closing will be 5pm.

There will be a new menu available. The Office/Bar will let us all know when that is available.

Traffic Calming:

The plans for potential traffic calming (not speed humps!) is with Andy Shuttler who is the Regional Manager for
the Park. Once Tracy Clark hears back from him, she will advise us all of plans going forward.

Dog Poo Bins:

These are now in place.

Green/planted areas:

We have all noticed that there are fewer gardeners on the park, however, we are advised that a new member of
staff has been recruited.


http://11.am/
http://3.pm/

Large Bins on Thorney Bay:

These bins have now been removed, however it seems that folks are still leaving their rubbish there. Can
people please cease from taking their rubbish there.

Air Ambulance:

We will be having representatives from the local Air Ambulance they will be positioned outside of the bar. If you
would like to go along to meet them, sign up for a donation etc. they will be there from 12.00 noon.



